\ TIMBERLAND CHARTER ACADEMY

Dear Parent:

As you may know, students at Timberland Charter Academy are sometimes provided with
additional assistance. Throughout the year we progress monitor students using AIMS Web and
in-class assessments. As a Title 1 School, we are fortunate to have support services for our
students to ensure the success of each child.

We will be explaining the Title | Program as well as sharing some results from our recent
comprehensive needs assessment at our Parent Coffee, Thursday, September 13, at 8:20 AM.
At this meeting, you will have a chance to ask questions and provide input regarding the Title |
services that the school is offering and ask questions about the specific services that your child
is receiving. We'll also detail our overall school improvement efforts and ask for your ideas
about how we can better meet your child’s needs. In addition, we will have materials available
for you to take home that will explain how you can help your child at home.

If you are unable to attend the scheduled parent meeting, please feel free to contact me at (231)
767-9700. If you have specific questions regarding your child’s educational progress, please
talk to your child’s classroom teacher or let me know by calling me at the school.

Sipcerely,

Mrs. Angelia Coleman
Timberland Charter Academy
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